HARVARD UNIVERSITY

DEPARTMENT OF ROMANCE LANGUAGES AND LITERATURES

Boylston Hall 404
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138
(617) 495-2546, FAX: (617) 496-4682

January 17,2013

Judge Fausto Martin De Sanctis
Federal Appellate Court
Brazil

Dear Judge De Sanctis,

I have the honor and the pleasure to extend you an invitation to contribute to the 11" Brazil
Week at Harvard that will be held from April 4™ to 6™ 2013. I hope you can accept and that we
continue opening new venues of dialogue between the Harvard community and Brazilian Society.
Your brilliant presentation at our Symposium held at Harvard on August 25" greatly enhanced
our event and I am convinced that your contribution will be again top-notch in April.

As the theme of Brazil Week this year is The Portuguese Language and its Speakers in the
World, the organizing committee suggested that you give a brief talk examining the cross-
pollinations between the judicial law technical language and the standard Brazilian Portuguese.
We believe that a talk along the lines “The importance of the judicial language as a means of
communication and expression of the Portuguese Language” will be most welcomed. We would
also like to ask if you could do a preview of your new book titled Money Laundering Through Art
— A Criminal Justice Perspective.

I know that you are a very busy person, but we would be most grateful if you could arrive
a little early in the USA (ideally on Thursday March 28" ) to participate in a series of
pre-conference debates.

Finally, if you accept this invitation, which I hope very much that you do, the Brazil Studies
Manager at Harvard will contact you to arrange accommodations and buy you're air-ticket.

I am confident that our event will greatly benefit from your expertise.
If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Clémence Jouét-Pastré

Sr Preceptor, Course Head

Undergraduate Adviser in Portuguese

Associate Director of Undergraduate Studies, RLL
email: cpastre@fas.harvard.edu



